
GOASCNA Webpage Report

ASC Date: 12/8/2013

Meeting Date: 11/14/2013 6:30 PM

Members Present: 4

Location: First Christian Church of Orlando - 2565 E. Kaley Ave. Orlando, FL 32806

Opened the meeting with a moment of silence followed by the Serenity Prayer.  The 4th Tradition was read.

General Report

Webpage has begun meeting again in this new location. As of now, it looks to be a viable option for the meeting of our

subcommittee. We will update the area on this change so it will get onto the meeting list.

We discussed how we have been received "kicked-back" emails from various subscribers. This happens when someone

receives our email and marks it as "spam". When this happens, Jack has been removing their email address from the

service. To help in this process, Jack has switched our email SMTP server to Amazon from Froghost as this was creating

some of the problem.

We received a calendar request from the Central Florida area in regards to meeting change. Typically a flyer is created or

announcement is made at ASC instead of using the calendar request. We also discussed adding an “announcement” link

that groups could send out meeting updates or other announcements. We discussed the pros & cons of having this new

feature be moderated or unmoderated.

Due to some budget discussions, we went through Webpage's budget and started revising some of our line items. It

looks as though we may have some modifications to our domain & hosting services budget amounts.

We discussed updating the SSP (service structure proposal) page on our website. Eric volunteered to update this page.

We talked about pointing visitor to the CAR report for more information.

Elections

None

Concerns or Needs

Webpage does not have a chair or vice-chair and is always in need of subcommittee support.

Upcoming Events

Our next meeting will be the 12th of December at 6:30pm

In Loving Service,

JT, Webpage Secretary
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